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Dear Dr. Jerzy Tadeusz Chudek, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to revise and submit our systematic review article titled 
De Novo Non-Alcoholic Fatty Liver Disease after Pancreatectomy: A Systematic Review for 
publication in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. We confirm that this work is original 
and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for 
publication elsewhere. We have no conflicts of interest to disclose. 
 
Based on the feedback received, we made the following changes to the manuscript: 

- The Reference Citation Analysis was used to ensure that the latest articles were 
included in the manuscript 

- Duplicate references were deleted 
- Figures have been explained better in the text and are arranged as they appear in 

the manuscript 
- Figure 1 (previously Figure 2) has been updated to better reflect the relationships 

between the boxes 
- Additional references were added to Table 1 
-  

 
Thank you again for your consideration and we look forward to your feedback.  
 
 
Best regards, 
Motaz Ashkar, M.B.B.S., MSCI 
Division of Gastroenterology 
Washington University School of Medicine 
660 S Euclid Ave,  
St Louis, MO 63110 
Phone (314) 362-2027 
E-mail motaz.ashkar@wustl.edu 


